Happy Summer Memorial School Families!



Looking toward the coming school year I wanted to send some reminders. Students that require prescription medications need a new prescription each year. All medications, prescription or over the counter, must be brought to school by an adult, students are not allowed to carry their own medications unless they have a doctor's note to the contrary.

My role at the school is to ensure that all students are healthy, safe and ready to learn! I will contact you if your child has a fever greater than 99.9 or has an injury that I feel needs further immediate evaluation, otherwise any minor injuries or illnesses will be handled in my office at the school. If your family has specific requests or your child's health status changes during the year please contact me and let me know how I can meet your needs.

There are a couple of confidential service programs that are managed through my office. If you have an interest in participating in any of these programs please contact me and let know.

- ☐ End 68 Hours of Hunger-This program puts nourishing food in the hands of school children to carry them through the weekend.
- ☐ The Giving Tree- This program helps minimize the financial burden faced by some of our Memorial families over the holidays while teaching our students important lessons about giving.

During the school year my office also coordinates vision screenings performed by the Lions Club and hearing screenings done through Exeter Hospital, if you would like your child to opt out of either of these screenings please let me know.

When filling out the Sanborn Regional School District Emergency Contact Form please consider adding any comments that would make it easier for me to provide care for your child. Feel free to make notes in the margins if there is one parent that is easier to contact or a number that you prefer I try first. Please note any health concerns that you might have or concerns that you want to be notified about.

I am looking forward to another school year and hope that you will contact me with any and all concerns you might have. I frequently check my email so feel free to reach out over the summer, I can be contacted at ccole@sau17.net

Cindy Cole BSN,RN Memorial School Nurse